
Important Dates to 

Remember this Spring Term 4:    

 

Friday 3rd April—School breaks 

up for Easter. 

 

Monday 20th April  - INSET Day 

 

Tuesday 21st April – children 

return to school—under review 

 

 

 

FURTHER DATES TO FOLLOW! 

 

 

 

 
School Week! 
Well done to all those children who have been keeping to their teachers' 
learning programme throughout the week on the VLE.  Everyday the 
teachers are uploading new tasks or brain teasers for children to solve or 
work through.  We have also printed off packs for families that are finding it 
troublesome using the VLE, so that everyone has access to learning.   
 
Mrs Wainwright alongside the teachers, have been monitoring the children 
accessing the VLE.  Teachers will be sending messages to parents whose 
child has not logged onto the site or hasn't requested a printed learning 
pack.  The school needs to make sure that all children are able to access 
learning, either by using the VLE or collecting a printed learning pack from 
school.  Parents please make sure that either resource is used to support 
your child's learning at home.   
 
For those of us that are still in school, we have been keeping very busy and 
making sure there's a good balance of working through the children's 
learning packs as well as enjoying the sunshine and exploring the outside 
areas.   
 
During the week, Mrs Bennett and Mrs Wainwright adorned rubber gloves 
(toilets look sparkling!) alongside the rest of the team and set upon a deep 
clean! Great fun was had by all! We are a team that rolls up our sleeves and 
gets on with the task in hand! 
 
The school will continue to send you updates from CWJS  or the 
Government.   
 
We wish our families the very best and hope they are all safe and well.  
 
Covid-19 
Please see below a link to a free book explaining Covid-19 and social 
distancing in a child friendly manner: 
https://www.flipsnack.com/CSKidsBooks/what-s-going-on.html 
So many children are feeling worried and anxious right now, this could help 
alleviate some of their fears. 
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